
NOTICE TO ALL AVIATION STAKEHOLDERS 

The Civil Aviation Authority of Fiji is seeking industry feedback on proposed amendments to the Standards Document – Personnel 

Licensing (SD-PEL).   

The proposal for amendment includes updated requirements to the Standards Document – Personnel Licensing (SD-PEL), Section 

2 – Chapter 5 – Requirements for the Issue of an Airline Transport Pilot License (Aeroplanes): ATPL(A). 

We invite your participation in a 1-month consultation process ending 3 May 2025. Please submit your feedback using Form QA109 

to the Standards & Compliance Department via email to compliance@caaf.org.fj.  

The draft Standards Document – Personnel Licensing can be accessed via: https://caaf.org.fj/industry-consultation-

process/ 

We appreciate your contribution to improving aviation safety and security in Fiji. 
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